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October Parents evening appointments 

 
Tuesday October 11th - 3.30pm - last appointment 6.20pm 

Thursday October 13th - 3.30pm – last appointment 5.50pm 
 
 

Dear Parents and carers, 
 
At the end of this term we look forward to welcoming you into school to meet with your child’s class teacher. This is 
an opportunity to find out how they have settled into their new year group, what they are currently working on and 
how you can support them at home. 
 
We will be offering Face to Face consultations on two evenings under the following protocols: 
 

• The appointment will last approx. 10 minutes to enable the teacher to keep to time. 
• Please arrive for your appointment on time and wait outside your child’s classroom until you are called in by 

the teacher 
• The focus of the conversation will be your child’s progress, what they are currently working on and how you 

can help at home. If you have anything further you wish to discuss e.g. SEND needs please book a separate 
appointment. 

• Appointments can be booked via the class dojo. The teachers will post instructions after school on Friday 
30th September and you can comment underneath regarding the time you would like. 

 
Phoenix class 
Miss French and Miss Maddalena will do an evening each as they are a job-share. 
 
 
Assuring you of our best at all times, 
 
 
Miss Sarah Sheppard 


